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COMMUNITY UPDATE JULY 3, 2015

Notice of Intention To Provide Assistance 
By Way Of A Partnering Agreement

Pursuant to Section 21 of the Community Charter, the Council of the 
City of Campbell River intends to provide assistance to the Campbellton 
Neighbourhood Association under the terms of a partnering agreement 
for the provision of services to beautify and provide public amenities on 
public property in the Campbellton area, including a banner project and 
community garden project.

The agreement is for work being done in 2015. The extent of the City’s 
assistance under the Partnering Agreement shall not exceed $10,000.

The draft Partnering Agreement and records relating to the proposed  
assistance are available for public inspection between the hours of 8:30 am 
to 4:30 pm, Monday through Friday, excluding holidays, at City Hall, 301 St. 
Ann’s Road, Campbell River, BC.

Any inquiries concerning the proposed assistance should be addressed to 
the undersigned or by calling 250-286-5700.

Peter F. Wipper, City Clerk

Help attract more people and business to the downtown core.

To apply, or for more information, contact the
Community Planning and Development Services Department at 
250-286-5725 or visit www.campbellriver.ca (under Planning, 

Building and Development / Downtown Revitalization).

INTERESTED IN REDESIGNING
YOUR STOREFRONT OR BUILDING FAÇADE?

Apply for Campbell River’s Downtown Façade
Improvement Program by July 31, 2015.

Grants up to 50% of eligible project costs (max. $10,000).


